RIVER ROAD INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION
AMARILLO, TEXAS

Subject: Additional Stipend Approval Date: Monday, August 12, 2013

Presented By: Mike Hodgson Related Page(s): This page +1
Business Manager

ACTION

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Included in the Stipends that the Board approved at their June 24 meeting was

one Special Education Shortage Stipend at the High School in the amount of
$1,000.

It has since been determined (see attached) that there should be two Special
Education Shortage Stipends at the High School, both in the amount of $1,000.

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:

We request that the Board approve a second $1,000 High School Special
Education Shortage Stipend.



Hodgson, Mike

From: Evans, Judith

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2013 2:23 PM
To: Hodgson, Mike

Cc: Dampf, Gaye; Scott, Steven
Subject: Special Scarcity Stipend

Mike,

As it is very important to retain both of our special education teachers at the high school - one who works with students
with severe disabilities and the other who is highly qualified in a number of subject areas that are very hard to staff and
additionally is our teacher of the Visually Impaired whose services we will have to contract should she leave - I am
requesting that you ask the Board to approve an additional special education stipend of $1000.

Thank you,

Judith Evans



